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Poppy, Bluebell and 
Sunflower Class

Phonics
Our sounds this week were 'z' 
for zebra, 'zz' as in jazz, 'y' 
for yawn and 'qu' for queen.

We have been practising 
reading tricky words in 

sentences.

e.g. The zebra lives in a zoo.

Our focus this week
Well 'Aliens Love Underpants' 

went down like a meteor shower -
fun and mayhem for all! This week 

our focus was to think about 
building inital sounds to blend into 
words, encouraging the children 
to write sentences and create 

their own story maps!

Maths
This week we have learnt all 

about the number 4!  We have 
looked at money, dice, shapes 

with 4 sides, number bonds to 4 
and 1 more and 1 less. 

Ask your child if they can 
remember any number 4 facts.  

We would love to see their ideas 
on Tapestry. 

WOW and Thank you:
It is so lovely when the 

children want to share things 
with their class. This has been 
done via Tapestry or books or 
crafts have been brought in!  

Please keep them coming! 
Don't forget if you have any 
unwanted Christmas jumpers 

please donate!

Christmas cheer & dates 
for your diary...!

We have lots of fun Christmas activities 
planned in the next few weeks. Christmas 
Lunch on 10th, Christmas Jumper Day on 
11th Dec and a class party on 17th. We 
are also planning a special Fun Nativity 

with Christmas songs for you on Tapestry 
during the final week. If you have any 
concerns or questions, please speak to 

your class teacher. Thank you :) 

Next week

Our focus will be the 
Nativity Story and 

Advent. 

Welcome… 

Now that we have settled nicely into this 
term, we would like to welcome Mrs Akeil 
to Sunflower Class as a Teaching Assistant 
working on Thursdays and Fridays.  


